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Meeting: April 3, 2019 – Special Board of Education Meeting 
 
Category: Business Item 
 
Subject: Approval of Awarding the Contract for the Kasaan School Covered Play 

Area - A/E Design Services Project to Millard + Associates Architects, LLC 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is the administration’s recommendation that the School Board approve awarding the 
contract for the Kasaan School Covered Play Area - A/E Design Services Project to 
Millard + Associates Architects, LLC. 
 
 
PERTINENT FACTS: 
 
Southeast Island School District was awarded a Capital Improvement Project (CIP) grant 
for to construct a covered play area at the Barry Craig Stewart Kasaan School (GR-19-
005).  The architectural/engineering design services are included in the budget of the 
grant award.  The District’s Maintenance Director, Branzon Anania, contacted vendors to 
submit proposals for this project.  He received two proposals and one response of no 
interest for this project.  Millard + Associates Architects LLC provided a proposal that met 
the project criteria at a price ($34,498) that was most advantageous to the District and 
met the budget constraints of the grant.   
 
 

 


